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Ken Schulkin is a Director with Phoenix Health Systems, Inc. located in Montgomery Village, 
Maryland.  Over the past 15 years, he has provided leadership and direction for the successful 
management of a full range of healthcare and information technology projects.  Mr. Schulkin is 
currently managing HIPAA compliance implementation projects for two Phoenix clients, 
including all requirements for privacy, security, business operations, and training/education.   
 
Mr. Schulkin has participated in a variety of HIPAA impact analysis, planning, compliance 
implementation, and education efforts.  He has published numerous Phoenix HIPAANotes – 
several of which have been placed in national industry publications.  In addition, Mr. Schulkin 
has extensive technical experience in both the hospital setting and private industry, and holds 
bachelor's and masters degrees in Business and Organizational Management.  He is a long-
standing member of the Healthcare Information and Management Systems Society (HIMSS) and 
the Maryland Society of Healthcare Information Systems Management (MSHISM). 
 


